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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  

NTM NO. 24/01/2024 

 
 

                      

 

 

 

 
COLAS Rail will be undertaking remedial works to the Rail 

crossing at Terras Bridge from 3rd February-24th March.  

Any vessels including canoes are requested to keep clear of 

the area shown in red in the picture below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

David Jackman 

Assistant Harbour Master 

2nd November 2023 
          

 Terras Bridge level crossing 

improvement works  
24th January 2024 


